St. Paul's C.E. Primary School

Headteacher:- Ms J. Sorohan B.Ed. (Hons.) N.P.Q.H. St. Paul's Road, Withington, Manchester, M20 4PG Tel:- 0161 359 5316

> E-mail:- head@st-pauls-pri.manchester.sch.uk Follow us on twitter @stpaulspri

29th January 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am just writing to congratulate you all on the wonderful job you are doing of home schooling. Feedback from all the staff is that the children are doing a fantastic job and not just keeping up with their learning but also advancing so a big well done to you all for your fantastic efforts. (Hopefully we might get a few new teachers after this experience)

After Mr Johnson's announcement on Wednesday, I just wanted to let you know we are here if you need support. Please let us know if you are having any difficulties i.e. technically with the Google Classroom or otherwise we will do our best to help and support in anyway we can.

Hoping for an early March restart.

Kind Regards

Ms J Sorohan Headteacher















